
West Groton Water Supply District 

Report of the Water Commissioners 

  
During the calendar year 2021, the following has been accomplished: 

  
  • The Federal Audit was completed by Powers & 
Sullivan.  The District’s finances were reported 

in good order. 

  

 • The District expanded its staff 
with the hiring of a new laborer. 

  

• The District implemented PFAS 
testing as required by Mass DEP and 

is happy to report that the levels are well below the 

guidelines. 

  

•  17 new water services were installed. 

  

•  The District maintained operations during an 

unprecedented shutdown due to COVID-19. 

•  Resumed the replacement of old SENSUS meters with the 

new Badger meters (30 meters replaced in 2021) 

  

 


